
Open for emergency treatment

Dear Colleague,

It is with great delight that we can announce that we have re opened to treat
our emergency patients and take your referrals where urgent treatment is
required.

Prior to the Government's announcement yesterday that dental practices can
reopen on 8th June, we had submitted our standard operating procedures and
risk assessment documents to the CQC. These have been reviewed and show
no concerns in relation to us reopening and thus our phased return to work has
begun.

At a time where it is even more important than ever to pool resources, we are
more than happy to share these documents with you, if you feel they would be
of use, as we all prepare for our new normal in dentistry.
.
Kind regards

Julian, Ian, Wail and Cyrus
The Devonshire House Partners
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